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I-10 Eastbound Exit Ramp to U.S. 301 Scheduled to Close This Friday 
 

Jacksonville, Fla. – As part of the I-10 and U.S. 301 interchange improvement project, the I-10 

eastbound exit ramp to U.S. 301 will be closed Friday, May 10 from 9 p.m. to 5 a.m., weather 

and unforeseen circumstances permitting. 

The detour will allow the contractor to shift traffic into a new temporary pattern, which includes 

closing the current northbound U.S. 301 to I-10 east entrance ramp for reconstruction work and 

shifting motorists to the newly constructed I-10 eastbound ramp. 

 

I-10 eastbound traffic wanting to exit at U.S. 301 will detour to State Road 23 (Exit 350B), travel 

west on I-10 and utilize the recently opened U.S. 301 exit ramp (Exit 343). 

 

Superior Construction Company began the $65 million I-10 and U.S. 301 interchange 

improvement project in late February and is estimated to complete the work in spring 2020. 
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